
12-13-2013 - Long Island Appraisal Institute to hold USPAP
Update
November 12, 2013 - Long Island

The Long Island chapter of the Appraisal Institute will hold a National USPAP 7-Hour Update course
on Dec. 13th­. This is a required course as part of NYS Appraiser 28-hour CE every two years. The
course will be held at the Marriott Residence Inn, 9 Gerhard Rd. Sign in is at 8 a.m. with the course
starting at 8:30 a.m. The course will end at 4:30 p.m. The presenter will be Robert Smith, MAI.
Register at www.liappraisal.com
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